
  

  

Thank You! 

The 2017 Spes Gregis Seminarian Dinner was a huge success!  We extend a very special thank you 
to Bishop Burns for serving as our keynote speaker. Special thanks, too, to our volunteers and to 
everyone in attendance. All proceeds to benefit our Human Formation Program, which you can learn 
more about by watching this video. 

  

  

 

https://bbox.blackbaudhosting.com/webforms/linkredirect?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.youtube.com%2fwatch%3fv%3dD5xrryG5bOE&srcid=5569152&srctid=1&erid=414970460&trid=a6b7f03b-7691-402e-90f8-4a4052d17d94&linkid=67028180&isbbox=1


 

Rockin' the Flock 

Our first annual Rockin’ the Flock Party is Saturday, November 11th.  Please join the seminarians for 
music, dancing, dinner, beer, and wine.  Reservations are $30 and can be purchased online by 
clicking here. 

  

  

 

  

 

Worship with the Seminarians 

Our last two open Masses for this semester will be on Sunday, November 12th and Sunday, 
December 3rd. All are welcome to attend! Each Mass begins at 9:15 AM and is followed by a 
reception with the seminarians. 

  

  

https://bbox.blackbaudhosting.com/webforms/linkredirect?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.holytrinityseminary.org%2frockin-with-the-flock&srcid=5569152&srctid=1&erid=414970460&trid=a6b7f03b-7691-402e-90f8-4a4052d17d94&linkid=67028186&isbbox=1
https://bbox.blackbaudhosting.com/webforms/linkredirect?url=https://www.holytrinityseminary.org/rockin-with-the-flock&srcid=5569152&srctid=1&erid=414970460&trid=a6b7f03b-7691-402e-90f8-4a4052d17d94&linkid=67028181&isbbox=1


 

Save the Date! 

Our annual Lessons & Carols Concert will be Sunday, December 3, 2017 at 6:30 PM. Admission is 
free, and a small reception follows the concert. Come start your Advent with the seminarians. 
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